Bernstein, John (CDC/DDNID/NCEH/DLS)

Subject: Pilot SMA PT - Follow-up

Dear NSQAP Participant,

This is a follow-up email to confirm you received the SMA Pilot PT panel and instructions which were sent on November XX, 2020. If you did not receive your panel, please contact the NSQAP team at NSQAPDMT@cdc.gov, otherwise please remember to complete your data collection (online) and return feedback forms by December XX, 2020. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you again for your willingness to assist in this data collection. Sincerely,

John Bernstein, MS, PMP Quality Manager Newborn Screening and Molecular Biology Branch Division of Laboratory Sciences Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 4770 Buford Highway, MS S109-1 Atlanta, GA. 30341

Email: <u>yfj5@cdc.gov</u> Office: 770.488.0973